PRINCE THORPE Frldag 6th December 201q

ADVENT

Dear parents, pupils, governors, staff and parishioners,

On Monday we began our Advent preparations with a prayerful time together in the hall in
which Father Teddy blessed our Christmas Tree and Advent Wreath. The children then
enjoyed an Advent Art Day and have produced some lovely pieces of work as well as making
Bambinelli’s which will be blessed as part of our Carol Concert.
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Well done to your wonderful Reception Class on two beautiful "’
performances of their Nativity play on Wednesday. Every child i *
. . " FEa*
shone and we are incredibly proud of you all. Special thank you U “’
to Miss Youds, Mrs Griffin, Mrs Commins and Mrs McGregor for e

’%
preparing the children so well. e

*

Christmas Fayre
Last Friday we had our Christmas Fayre. It was a huge success with lovely food, creative stalls and a range of fun games designed by

children in Years 5 & 6. We would like to pass on a huge thank you to our wonderful PTA for organising the event. Such a lot of work
was put in to the preparation and the event ran so smoothly — a truly lovely start to the festive period.

Christmas Raffle Tickets
Please don’t forget to support our school by selling as many raffle tickets as you can amongst your family and friends and return the stubs
and money to the school office as soon as possible! The draw will take place after the Carol Concert on the 19" December.

Reception Class Christmas Craft “Stay and Play”
We would like to invite Parents of our Reception class children to join us on Friday 13" December for a Christmas themed “Stay and Play”
session at 2.00-3.00pm. We hope to see you there!

Alton Castle

A letter was sent out to parents of Year 6 children two week about this residential trip. A number of parents have not so far
returned their form or the £40 deposit. Please send these into school on Monday 9" December or speak to Mrs Davenport if a
letter did not come home with your child.

Music Lesson

The final music lesson for this term will be Wednesday 18" December. We still have two spaces available from January for
keyboard lessons and one space for violin. These lessons are available to junior children only. If you are interested please speak
to Mrs Davenport by Friday 13™ December.

Twitter For up to date information and sharing what we are up to keep an eye on our Twitter feed @OurPrincethorpe.
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Friday 6th December 2019

PRINCE THORPE

Workers of the Week!

Workers of Week © Year R Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6
Ameera Mia Toby Charlie Mya Elliot
Attendance and Punctuality Total attendance for week for whole school: 98% ©
Year R Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6
100% © Q9% © Q9% © Q9% © 8% 6% © Q9% ©

Spelling and Timestables Stars of the Week

g@@@@ﬁ@ Y6 -~ Verity 17~ Jacob Y6 i '
Y5 - Clara 2" Eddison Y6 & ﬁ%
Yé- Poppy H 3" Daniel Y6 RO
Y3 - Tino f -
Y2 - Harry
Our Mission of the
Next Week at a Glance: Week:
Date Time Activity ‘When Jesus asks
Mon Ath Dec 9am Assemblg us to prepare' He |S
3.15-4.15pm | French club talking about
preparing
ourselves, which
Tues 10th Dec 9am Assembly often involves
changing our
Wed 11" Dec 9.30am Years 1 & 2 Christmas Play behaviour.”
PM Reception & Y3/4 PE lesson :
2.00pm Years 1 & 2 Christmas Play
3.15-4.15pm | Basketball
Thurs 12" Dec Am 'The God Who
PM Years 3- 6 P.E lesson ,
Speaks
Fri 13™ Dec 9am Celebration Assembly The Year of the Word
“And the word
became flesh and
dwelt among us”
John 1.14
Wishing you all a lovely
weekend!
Mrs R Batson
Headteacher
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